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awards. aperture

magazine is pleased to
present an exclusive

tokyo aperture
magazine 219 editor s
note aperture ny
May 11th, 2020 - the
following note first
appeared in aperture
magazine 219 summer
2015 subscribe here to
read it first in print
or online takashi
homma tokyo 2015'
'the wonders of f 2 2
in still life
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photography
May 23rd, 2020 - not
sure how to change
your aperture settings
click here for step by
step instructions try
it out for yourself if
you own an ef50mm f 1
8 stm ef m22mm f 2 0
stm or any other fast
lens you can test this
out for yourself find
some ornaments
figurines or some
other small objects
shoot them at maximum
aperture and then
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narrow the aperture to
f 2 2 and try again'

'aperture the plete
aperture magazine
archive
June 2nd, 2020 -
unlimited access for
the first time ever
subscribe for full
access to the aperture
archives that s
thousands of images
documenting the
history of the medium
of photography all
within the pages of
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aperture follow the
revolutionary shifts
in the field over the
past six decades and
explore the next
chapter in how
photography as an art
and as a social
phenomenon will
continue to define'

'elements of style
aperture 228 aperture
magazine
May 28th, 2020 -
aperture magazine is
an essential guide to
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the art and phenomenon
of photography that
bines the smartest
writing with
beautifully reproduced
portfolios published
quarterly each issue
focuses on a major
theme in contemporary
photography serving as
a book about its
subject for everyone
interested in
understanding where
photography is
heading''anique ahmed
aperture tours
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June 3rd, 2020 -
anique ahmed dubai an
award winning dubai
based photographer
specialising in
architecture interior
and hospitality
photography having an
eye for detail has
executed several
projects for well
known brands like
accor emaar and
kempinski'

'artnews in brief
dannielle bowman wins
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2020 aperture
June 3rd, 2020 -
bowman will receive a
3 000 cash prize and
exhibition in new york
in addition to
publication of her
work in the winter
2020 issue of aperture
magazine bowman and
four runners up will
also be'
'aperture on jstor
June 2nd, 2020 -
description aperture
is required reading
for everyone seriously
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interested in
photography founded in
1952 each issue
examines one theme
explored in two
distinct sections
words focused on the
best writing
surrounding
contemporary
photography and
pictures featuring
immersive portfolios
and artist
projects''lederman
russet delirious tokyo
aperture october 3
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May 26th, 2020 -
aperture october 3rd
2017 delirious tokyo
in a new exhibition
daido moriyama returns
to his icons and
obsessions by russet
lederman daido
moriyama color 2017
magazine offer a
primer of moriyama s
continual engagement
with the city gritty
and rundown street
corners 1970s signage
bodies in various
states of undress legs
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in fishnets''the best
photography books and
magazines chosen by
geoff
May 30th, 2020 - the
best magazines print
and online chosen by
simon bainbridge
editor of the british
journal of photography
facebook twitter
pinterest aperture s
winter 2017 future
gender issue'

'black beauty
photography between
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art and fashion the
May 27th, 2020 -
antwaun sargent
adapted this essay
from his new book the
new black vanguard
photography between
art and fashion to be
published next month
by aperture''2019
paris photo aperture
foundation photobook
awards
June 1st, 2020 -
aperture foundation
attn photobook awards
547 west 27th street
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4th floor new york new
york 10001 please note
books must arrive with
their submission form
to aperture foundation
by september 13 2019
you can print out your
submission form on
picter detailed
instructions to print
the submission form
here juror
information''goliga
aperture tokyo issue
April 17th, 2020 -
aperture magazine 219
summer 2015 12 x 9 1 4
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inches in the magazine
s pages tokyo is not a
mere backdrop for
photography but rather
the character of tokyo
itself is explored as
a principal
protagonist within the
narrative of japanese
photography this
immersive editorial
approach will yield a
rich in depth look at
the city s'
'aperture fall 2020
publishing catalogue
by aperture
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June 1st, 2020 - uping
and backlist titles
from aperture
foundation aperture
magazine limited
edition titles best
sellers and more tokyo
aperture 219 summer
2015 isbn 978 1 59711
322 9 52495'

'f 5 6 a useful
aperture setting for
street photography
May 31st, 2020 - the
ideal aperture setting
in aperture priority
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ae mode would
therefore be one that
allows you to get the
best picture of the
largest variety of
subjects and scenes
creative effects aside
the best picture
generally is sharp and
in focus with a clear
subject matter i find
f 5 6 a useful default
aperture setting for
achieving this
because''platform
africa aperture 227
aperture magazine
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June 3rd, 2020 -
platform africa
aperture 227 aperture
magazine famighetti
michael on free
shipping on qualifying
offers platform africa
aperture 227 aperture
magazine tokyo
aperture 219 aperture
magazine michael
famighetti paperback 5
offers from 27 44
contact high a visual
history of hip
hop''franz prichard
department of east
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asian studies
May 22nd, 2020 - franz
prichard s research
and teaching explore
the literature visual
media and critical
thought of
contemporary japan he
is interested in the
provocative forms of
exchange among works
of criticism fiction
film and photography
that offer vivid
perspectives on urban
materiality and
ecological
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transformation prior
to arriving at
princeton he was a
postdoctoral fellow
at''magazine work
aperture foundation ny
May 1st, 2020 - in the
new issue of aperture
magazine tokyo based
curator ivan vartanian
offers a look through
the pages of the
popular technical and
erotically minded
magazines of the 60s
70s and 80s revealing
some the most
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significant
photography produced
during those decades
he writes in 1950 in
the midst of japan s
postwar economic'

'camera basics
aperture
May 31st, 2020 - there
are zoom lenses with a
range of f numbers
given as f 3 5 5 6
these are known as
variable aperture zoom
lenses where the
aperture changes with
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the focal length in
the case of the ef24
105mm f 3 5 5 6 is stm
the aperture f number
at the wide angle end
24mm is f 3 5 and the
aperture at the
telephoto end 105mm is
f 5 6''sounds aperture
224 aperture magazine
famighetti
May 28th, 2020 -
sounds aperture 224
aperture magazine
famighetti michael on
free shipping on
qualifying offers
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sounds aperture 224
aperture magazine
tokyo aperture 219
aperture magazine
michael famighetti
paperback 7 offers
from 26 55 los angeles
aperture 232 aperture
magazine''aperture
catalogue 2017 titles
and backlist by issuu
February 11th, 2020 -
the first anthology of
aperture magazine to
ever be published
includes some of the
best critical writing
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from the first twenty
five years of the
magazine 6 3 8 9 3 8
in 16 2 23 8 cm
150''publications
shashin photography
from japan
March 10th, 2020 -
aperture magazine 219
summer 2015 the tokyo
issue aperture s may
2015 issue continues
the magazine s mission
to offer global
perspectives on
photography by
researching and
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producing specific
editions of the
magazine onsite around
the world released in
conjunction with the
shashin photography
from japan festival
the tokyo issue aims
to help foster a
global dialogue about
japanese photography'

'camera basics 1
aperture snapshot
May 24th, 2020 - in
the case of the ef24
105mm f 3 5 5 6 is stm
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the aperture f number
at the wide angle end
24mm is f 3 5 and the
aperture at the
telephoto end 105mm is
f 5 6 lenses in which
the aperture does not
change even when the
focal length changes
are known as fixed
aperture zoom lenses'

'no 219 summer 2015 of
aperture on jstor
April 15th, 2020 -
description aperture
is required reading
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for everyone seriously
interested in
photography founded in
1952 each issue
examines one theme
explored in two
distinct sections
words focused on the
best writing
surrounding
contemporary
photography and
pictures featuring
immersive portfolios
and artist projects'

'goliga
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June 2nd, 2020 -
goliga ????3 3 11 1101
??? ??? japan
moshimoshi goliga
goliga kamiochiai 2 28
10 1003 shinjuku tokyo
161 0034 japan'
'aperture magazine es
to tokyo the japan
times
April 25th, 2019 -
constantly changing
tokyo is now securing
its place in that
history of urban
images aperture issue
219 edited by michael
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famighetti and ivan
vartanian 136 pages
aperture foundation
photobook''travel
photography settings
for all scenarios
portraits
May 12th, 2020 -
general travel
photography settings
aperture f 4 to f 5 6
you can use a wider
aperture i e f 2 8 but
make sure you are
focusing correctly
aperture priority mode
10 best photography
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locations in tokyo the
capital city of japan
is an incredible place
to photograph whatever
style of photography
you enjoy tokyo will
have you
covered''aperture
spring 2019 publishing
catalogue by aperture
February 22nd, 2020 -
the spring 2019 issue
of aperture magazine
earth also engages
with images of our
planet taking a fresh
look at how
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photographers are
informed by
environmental ideals
and conjure the
sublime'
'aperture 219 summer
2014 2015 paperback
for sale online
May 6th, 2020 - tokyo
aperture 219 aperture
magazine see details
tokyo aperture 219
aperture magazine buy
it now add to cart
watch sold by zuber 98
4 positive feedback
contact seller
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aperture 219 summer
2014 2015 paperback be
the first to write a
review about this
product pre owned
lowest price 51 95'

'lensculture
exhibition at aperture
gallery lensculture
April 29th, 2019 -
lensculture exhibition
at aperture gallery
more than 550 people
attended the opening
of our exhibition at
aperture gallery last
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week in new york we
were thrilled with
such a fantastic turn
out and to wele more
than 30 of our
exhibiting
photographers many of
whom had flown
internationally to
attend''dasar dasar
kamera 1 aperture
June 3rd, 2020 -
apabila aperture
dilebarkan semakin
banyak cahaya yang
bisa masuk dan
sebaliknya apabila
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aperture disempitkan
semakin kurang cahaya
yang bisa masuk ke
lensa nilai numerik
dalam perbedaan ukuran
aperture dikenal
sebagai f number f
number standar yaitu f
1 4 f 2 f 2 8 f 4 f 5
6 f 8 dll'

'magazine work
aperture
May 20th, 2020 -
magazine work aperture
no 219 summer 2015 28
35 p 8 asa gag is the
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history of japanese
photography also a
history of magazine
publishing a look
through the pages
ofthe popular
technical and
erotically takanashi s
tokyo jin tokyo man
1966 a series of
street'
'aperture magazine
issue 219 tokyo
aperture foundation
May 27th, 2020 -
aperture 219 summer
2015 availability out
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of stock regular price
24 95 special price 19
95 12 x 9 1 4 inches
136 pages 978 1 59711
322 9 about aperture
magazine issue 219
summer 2015 tokyo
words picture tokyo by
noi sawaragi and hideo
furukawa magazine work
by ivan vartanian
camera play by
yasufumi nakamori'
'aperture 219 summer
2015 artbook d a p
2015 catalog
May 18th, 2020 -
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aperture 219 summer
2015 published by
aperture edited by
michael famighetti
aperture is a
sophisticated guide to
the world of
contemporary
photography that bines
the finest writing
with inspiring
photographic
portfolios presenting
fresh perspectives
accessible to the
photo practitioner and
the culturally curious
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alike each issue
examines one theme at
the heart of
contemporary'

'aperture magazine 219
summer 2015
May 1st, 2020 -
aperture magazine 219
summer 2015 subscribe
archive advertise buy
current issue buy back
issues customer
service picture tokyo
by noi sawaragi and
hideo furukawa
magazine work by ivan
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vartanian camera play
aperture a not for
profit foundation
connects the photo
munity and its
audiences with the
most inspiring work
the''shortlist
announced for the
paris photo aperture
May 4th, 2020 - laia
abril nina berman
sohrab hura and carmen
winant are all in the
running for the
prestigious paris
photo aperture
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foundation photobook
of the year award
which will be
announced on 09
november at paris
photo in total ten
books have been
shortlisted for the
award in addition 20
books have been
shortlisted for the
first photobook and
five for the
photography catalogue
of the year all''tokyo
aperture 219 aperture
magazine famighetti
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May 4th, 2020 - tokyo
aperture 219 aperture
magazine paperback
june 23 2015 by
michael famighetti
editor'

'aperture spring 2020
publishing catalogue
by aperture
May 26th, 2020 -
odyssey aperture 222
spring 2016 isbn 978 1
59711 364 9 52495
performance aperture
221 winter 2015 isbn
978 1 59711 324 3 the
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interview issue
aperture 220 fall 2015
isbn 978 1 59711 323 6
52495'

'aperture 219 summer
2015 walmart walmart
May 15th, 2020 - free
2 day shipping buy
aperture 219 summer
2015 at walmart'
'aperture priority ae
technique 1 the
relationship
June 2nd, 2020 - why
do some lens names
state a range of f
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numbers on a variable
aperture zoom lens
such as the ef s18
55mm f 4 5 6 is stm
the maximum aperture
changes depending on
the focal length you
use in this case two f
numbers are stated in
the lens name the
first number is the
maximum aperture at
the wide angle end and
the second number is
the maximum aperture
at the telephoto end'
'spring 2017 catalogue
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by aperture foundation
issuu
May 9th, 2020 - tokyo
the vital role of
tokyo at the center of
japanese photography
this edition of
aperture researched on
site in tokyo features
a selection of vital
contemporary work
while exploring
tokyo''aperture
foundation
May 4th, 2020 -
aperture foundation is
a nonprofit arts
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institution founded in
1952 by ansel adams
minor white barbara
man dorothea lange
nancy newhall beaumont
newhall ernest louie
melton ferris and dody
warren their vision
was to create a forum
for fine art
photography a new
concept at the time
the first issue of the
magazine aperture was
published in spring
1952 in san francisco
see aperture'
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'co uk aperture
magazine
April 29th, 2020 -
tokyo aperture 219
aperture magazine by
michael famighetti 23
jun 2015 paperback
aperture magazine
anthology the minor
white years 1952 1976
by peter c bunnell 29
oct 2012 4 3 out of 5
stars 20 hardcover
aperture 233 family
aperture magazine by
michael'

www.api.sharedstudios.com                            51 / 65



 

'photographers around
the world share what
home means to them
June 2nd, 2020 - as
much of the world
waits in lockdown a
new aperture photo
project provides a
window into realms we
rarely if ever get to
see in early december
michael famighetti
editor of aperture
magazine sent issue
238 house amp home to
press never imagining
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for a moment how
timely the subject
would soon bee'

'aperture magazine on
magpile
May 16th, 2020 - since
1952 aperture has been
showcasing the finest
in creative
photography from
acclaimed masters to
new talent and every
issue is made to last
with the highest
quality printing and
reproduction the best
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paper and a refreshing
attention to detail in
typography and
design''film amp foto
aperture 231 aperture
magazine famighetti
June 3rd, 2020 - film
amp foto aperture 231
aperture magazine
paperback june 5 2018
tokyo aperture 219
aperture magazine
michael famighetti
paperback 5 offers
from 27 41 family
aperture 233 aperture
magazine michael
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famighetti 5 0 out of
5 stars 1''p a r k
aperture magazine 219
tokyo 2015 summer
May 21st, 2020 -
aperture magazine 219
tokyo 2015 summer
salvia hispanica ?????
??? ???? ????? lucie
rie ??? ????? ???
????????? ?? ????'
'art photography
awards 2018
lensculture
May 18th, 2020 -
aperture magazine is
the world s leading
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photography magazine
to celebrate the new
lensculture art
photography awards in
addition to the
exhibition at aperture
gallery all winners
and jurors picks will
also be featured on
aperture s
website''2018 paris
photo aperture
foundation photobook
awards
June 3rd, 2020 - on
friday september 21
paris photo and
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aperture foundation
announced the
shortlist for the 2018
paris photo aperture
foundation photobook
awards celebrating the
photobook s
contribution to the
evolving narrative of
photography with three
major categories first
photobook photobook of
the year and
photography catalogue
of the year first
photobook a 10 000
prize will be awarded
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to'
'aperture magazine is
pleased to present an
exclusive
May 23rd, 2020 -
aperture launched this
unique series with
issue 218 queer and a
special edition by
david benjamin sherry
the second edition is
from takashi homma
from issue 219 tokyo
the second edition is
from takashi homma
from issue 219 tokyo'
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